GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

> January 14, 1974 School Basement

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. Terry Boaz and Robert Gibson, town board members, Gary Jacobi, clerk-treasurer, and Charles Birkla, town marshall, were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of December 31, 1973 shows a checking fund total of \$13,513.14. Jeneral Fund \$2,465.96, Street Fund \$5,038.75, Local Roads \$4,050.00 and CCIF \$1,708.43. The Revenue Sharing Fund has eachecking total of \$220.21. Farnsley Burkhart's December water report and year end report agree with the bank statement.

Terry Boaz reported that all materials to fluoride our water supply should be in shortly. The State Board of Health personnel will inspect and oversee the fluoridation process. All customers and health personnel in the area will be notified in advance of the fluoridation.

Robert Gibson moved that we increase our water superintendent salary \$ 30.00 a month. The increase in salary is to compensate for the increased work load of 41 new water customers. "Il veted in faver.

The board acked wary Jacobi to contact wilodean Filler to see if she would fill the vacancy on the board.

Robert Gibosh moved that the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

čacobi

Fresident